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Dear Mr. Mancini,

Thank YOU,
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Please accept this letter of resignation from Providence’s Clean Energy Task 
Force. I appreciate the opportunity that the Council provided for me to work on the 
issue of environmental sustainability in Providence. However, I have recently 
taken a new job and will no longer be available to attend meetings.

City Council Office
25 Dorrance Street 
Room 310
Providence, RI 02903

August 23, 2007
29 Pitman Street 
Providence, RI 02906
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